
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Copenhagen, May 17, 2018 
  
 
 
 

Invitation to the HPH General Assembly 2018 
 

Dear Dr. Giuseppe Tonutti Director of the Hospital Assistance Department of the Regional Health 
Directorate of Friuli Venezia Giulia,  
And Director General of AAS2 Bassa Friulana Isontina Dr. Antonio Poggiana. 
 
We are writing to invite Dr. Cristina Aguzzoli, Coordinator of the Regional HPH Friuli Venezia Giulia 
Network to take part in the teaching panel for this year’s HPH Newcomers Workshop. 
 
The newcomers workshop takes place 2:00 PM – 5:00 PM in Bologna on Tuesday June 5, 2018.   
 
The HPH Newcomers Workshop is held each year in relation to the international HPH Conference 
and the workshop offer the opportunity to get to learn about the international HPH Network and 
some of the inspiring ongoing projects and set-ups in the network. 
 
We hope Ms Aguzzoli will have the possibility to give participate as a teacher in the workshop and 
give a presentation about the tremendous work she and the HPH Fiuli Venezia Giulia Network is 
doing on health promoting in the region. We have come to learn about some of the many inspiring 
examples on how the HPH Fiuli Venzia Giulia Network has succeeded in involving the surrounding 
community in the important work of health promotion. The System What’s up and the positive 
results the project have had for juveniles would be of great interest for the participants at the 
newcomers workshop, and we therefore hope that Dr Aguzzoli will be given the opportunity to 
present the work on the project and the work of the HPH Friuli Venezia Giulia Network in general 
at this year’s HPH newcomers workshop.  
 
Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact the international HPH Secretariat.  
 

Best regards, 

 

The International HPH Secretariat 

WHO CC, Copenhagen 

 
Hanne Tønnesen Jeff Svane Thor Bern Jensen Louise Bryan Skov  
CEO Technical officer Technical officer  Student worker 
 

International HPH Secretariat 
WHO Collaborating Centre 
Frederiksberg/Bispebjerg University 
Hospital 
Nordre Fasanvej 57,  
Building 14, Entrance 5, 2 floor 
DK-2000 Frederiksberg 
Denmark 
 
+45 38163847 
Info@hphnet.org - www.hphnet.org  
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